Councillor Christopher Hawtree

M Kings House

Grafid Avenue
OV
Brélgilt;f%:)ﬁnlgil Ny Hove, BN3 2LS
1411 2014
Dear Bill,

I 'am concerned at the continuing situation at numbers 15 and 17 The Drive.

These are splendid houses, south of Courtlands Hotel, which have been empty for a very long time.
As such, they are decaying — witness the state of the windows — and are not providing the varied
housing which is so much needed in the area.

They are now a blight.

I should like this letter included in the Agenda for the Housing Committee's meeting on March 5%,
and [ shall come along to speak further about the matter.

Thanks,
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Christopher Hawtree

Tel: (01273) 291144 Telephone: 01273 290000

Email: christopher.hawtree@brighton-hove.gov.uk www.brighton-hove. gov.uk
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